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 Iver Village 
Junior School 

Artists of the Week! 
Blake – Tyler, Browne – Dylan 

Kipling – Amanda & Ocean 
Morpurgo – Nicole & Josh 
Rowling – Charlie M & Eva 

 

This Week In School… 
 

Year 3 – have read the story of “The Singing Ringing Rain tree” and explored the thoughts and 

feelings of the different characters. We have started to write a letter from the perspective of 

the Prince explaining the sacrifices he made throughout the story. In maths, we have worked 

on developing our understanding of written methods of calculations and applying them in 

different ways.  

Year 4 – have been writing a biography in the role of Edward Tulane. In maths, we have been 

looking at the properties of 2D shapes including lines of symmetry and different types of 

angles.  

Year 5 – have been creating a persuasive argument based on our book, 'Cosmic' in English. In 

Maths, they have looked at properties of a rectangles as well as 3D shapes. In Science, they 

have taken a cut-off from a spider plant and will be observing it’s grown during the next 

couple of weeks.  

Year 6 – have been practising our mathematical reasoning skills in preparation for the SATs. In 

English we have published persuasive letters using emotive language.  

 
 
 

School Pledge: ‘I pledge to do all that I can, so that we can all learn and be happy at school.’ 

 

Class Shield 
Winners: 

 

 

Whole School 

Attendance,  

Year so far… 

94.7% 

Blake 

28/30 

! ! 

Don’t forget we are a nut free 

school as we have children who 

have allergies!  

 

 

(let’s leave them for the squirrels) 

 

 
4th May 2018 

Sports Class 

of the week 

Attendance and Lates this week… 
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Attendance 94% 94% 98% 93% 99% 98% 94% 92% 
Lates 4 3 5 8 1 4 4 2 

Well done Morpurgo Class! 

! 

 

Blake! 

New 
Attendance 
Procedures 

We would like 
to make you 
aware of the 
new school 

procedure for 
children who 

have 
unexplained 

absences from 
school.  

There have been 
public cases in 
the past where 

schools have not 
chased up the 
reasons as to 

why children are 
off of school. It 

Brainiacs of the 

Week: 

Browne 
Maaha and 
Lee James 

Blake 
Pritvi and 
Skylah 

Donaldson 
Charmaine 
and Pavleen 

Dahl 
Jorges and 
Chanel 

Morpurgo 
Teegan and 
Crystal 

Kipling 
Tony and 
Mia 

Rowling 
Ilyana and 
Hawwa 

Rosen 
Cody and 
Ruby M 

 

Reading Rocks 
Due to the success of the last Reading Rocks event, we are 

holding another even on Friday 25th May 2018. We would like 
to invite any parents or guardians to come into school on the 

day between 8:30 -9:30am to share one of our many 
wonderful books.  Please come and make yourselves 

comfortable in our lovely library with your child, a cup of tea, 
a biscuit and a good book. 

Click here to RSVP!  
 

Dogs Trust Workshops 
Dogs Trust will soon be visiting 
our school to deliver some of 
their engaging and exciting 

workshops, and we really look 
forward to welcoming them; 
allowing your child to explore 

and learn how they can 
become safe and responsible 

around dogs.  
The aim of the programme is 
to create a new generation of 

safe and responsible dog 
owners. 

Click here to view the full 
letter. 

Holiday Club 
Holiday club will be taking place over the half term from 

Tuesday 29th May to Thursday 31st May. 
To book your child into holiday club and for more information 

regarding costs and activities, 
Click here  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSftNAr7Xx72ANlvIDxZs5oeZoR8FFSN2DPHj7Y50OchAc1tkQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk/holiday-club.html


Catch 
the 

Reading 
Bug! 

Don’t forget 
your 

accounts for 
Bug Club!  
Each child 

has an 
online 

account 
with 

fantastic 
books to 

read, 
quizzes, 

games and 
even your 

own virtual 
treehouse 

to hang out 
in!  

Please 
speak to 

your 

  
 

 
   

    

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Letters/Blogs out this 
week: 

 

SATs Breakfast 

Pre Loved Uniform Shop Info 

Reading rocks Event 

Dogs Trust Workshops 

 
 

Copies of school letters are 
available on our website 

www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk  

 

Date Event 

7th 
May 

Bank Holiday – 
School Closed 

14th 
May 

Year 6 SATs Week 

21st 
May 

Eco School Trip  

24th 
May 

Class Photos 

25th 
May 

Reading Rocks 
Morning,  8.30am 

25th 
May 

Last Day Of Half 
Term 

29th to 31st May  
Holiday Club Runs 

4th 
Jun 

INSET Day 

5th 
Jun 

Children return to 
school at 8.45am 

6th 
Jun 

Dogs Trust 
Workshops 

 

Don’t forget to book Bluebells and Early Birds online.  
Go to https://goo.gl/forms/JuZsG7Q42u7JKg1D3  

or via our website. 
Each Bluebell booking will cost a minimum of £2. You will be 

 charged for any Bluebells Club your child is booked into but does not attend unless the school have 

been informed beforehand (or due to illness). Please also note, although we are able in most 

circumstances to book children in at the last minute to Bluebells, we do require parents to inform 

us. Any children left in our care after school hours will incur an extra £2 on top of their club fees. We 

will charge late fees of £5 per 15 minutes after 6pm. 

P4C - Question of 

the Week 
 

What is food? 

-Harley 

 @ivjs_bucks 

 Iver Village 
Junior School 

Enterprise Club Craft and Book Sale! 
Thank you to everyone who donated books 
and attended our craft and preloved book 

sale.  We are thrilled to say we have raised a 
total of £107.27  

We have now raised over 1/3 of the money 
for our outdoor classroom.  You can see our 
running total of funds raising in our school 

reception. 
 

Donaldson Class Assembly 
This week, Donaldson performed their class assembly 

based on their class author, Julia Donaldson and her book 
the Gruffalo. The children performed their version of the 
Gruffalo story and linked the book to how it has inspired 

them in their own learning. Great job everyone! 
 

 
 PGL 2019 

This week, we have sent the letter to our Year 
4 parents for the PGL trip for 2019. 

The payment for the deposit is on our School 
Money system and available to anyone in Year 

4. We will need the deposit by 15th May to 
book places. We will also require a signed 

reply slip.  
Please click here for the full letter. 

 
 

Gardening Club Request 
Gardening club will be holding a plant sale 
soon and would like to know if anyone has 

any spare hanging baskets or decorative 
plant pots that you would be willing to 

donate to the school. Thank you! 
 

SATs Breakfast 
From Monday 14th to Thursday 17th May, our 
Year 6s will be sitting their end of KS2 SATs 

exams.  
It is so important that our Year 6s are in and 
settled, ready to work that week so we are 

offering free breakfast to all our Year 6s from 
Monday 14th to Thursday 17th May. They will be 
joining our Earlybirds in the diner from 8.15am. 
We would also ask everyone in our other year 
groups to keep noise to a minimum during the 

mornings of this week. 
You can find the letter for the Year 6 SAT 

Breakfast here. 

The Right to Education 
The children have been learning about the UK 

Coalition of the Global Campaign for Education 
- Send my Friend to school. Children are aware 
of the right to an education and understands 
that not everyone across the world receives 
this. The aim is to support the campaign to 

increase community awareness of the state of 
education internationally and generate the 

political will necessary to ensure the UK plays 
an active and effective part in efforts to secure 

education for all.  

Used Uniform Shop 
IVJS are looking to launch a preloved school 

uniform store for those last-minute uniform 

needs, help save money & do our bit to 

reduce landfill. Each ½ term we aim to open 

the store and welcome you to purchase 

donated uniforms at a reasonable price. To 

make this a success we welcome donations 

of all clean useable school uniforms that 

your child has grown out such as: Shirts, 

skirts, trousers, jumpers, shoes, plimsoles, 

coats & sports wear even costumes for the 

annual World Book day. Please drop your 

donations off at reception afterschool any 

day next week and check out our Facebook 

Page and Twitter for further updates. Any 

questions please email 

IVJSuniforms@btinternet.com 

 

http://www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk/
https://goo.gl/forms/JuZsG7Q42u7JKg1D3
https://www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk/school-news/pgl-2019-current-year-4s
https://www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk/school-news/year-6-sats-breakfast
https://www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk/school-news/year-6-sats-breakfast
mailto:IVJSuniforms@btinternet.com

